
All Parents and Community Members are invited to 
join us at this Monthly Parent Education Night

Topic: Why attendance is 
important? what is Chronic 
absenteeism in schools?  
Thursday April 25th, 2024
From 6:00pm-7:30pm
Location: Carson City Juvenile 
Services
740 S. Saliman Road            
Carson City, NV 89701

This event will give parents and the 
community education and awareness on 

students who are struggling with being 
truant and absent throughout the school 

year

This event will have a guest speaker, Megan 
Newman, Engagement and Attendance 

Specialist. She will help provide information to 
the public to be aware of absent students, and 

tools to help families combat this prevalent 
problem.  

For more information about this event, and to RSVP, contact Michelle Entz at 
mentz@carson.org or at 775-283-7640

Carson City Juvenile Sevices Presents

CCJS Website


